Rich,

Per our conversation on March 27, 2016, I am writing to disclose information about an event that I recently attended (a flyer for the event is attached).
On June 16, 2016, I attended the Access Living Gala as a guest of the Chicago Community Trust (Trust) and ADA25 Chicago, which was sponsored by the Chicago Community Trust.  ADA25 Chicago was a major civic initiative involving over 200 partner organizations that came together to celebrate last year's 25th anniversary of the ADA through legacy projects, partner initiatives and special events.  In partnership with the Trust, MOPD played a significant role in the development of ADA25 Chicago.  At each annual gala, Access Living grant its "Lead On!" awards.  This year's awardees were LCM Architects, Rush University Medical Center and the Chicago Community Trust/ADA25 Chicago.
In recognition of its award, the Trust invited me as their guest as a thank you for my work, which was conducted as part of my position as MOPD's Senior Policy Analyst, to help create the Leadership Institute for People with Disabilities, one of ADA25 Chicago's most recognized legacy projects.  Its purpose is to expand inclusion of people with disabilities throughout the region's leadership positions - on private, public and non-profit sector boards, commissions, appointed office ,and in high-level professional positions. This is the first such leadership training institute in the country.
Individual tickets to the event were worth $400.00. I sat at a table that was paid for by Exelon for the guests of the Chicago Community Trust/ADA25 Chicago.
Please let me know if there is any additional information you need.
Thank you.
Best Regards,
Laurie
Laurie J. Dittman

Senior Policy Analyst
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